
I oppose the town ofCaledon's proposal to construct a cricket field in the village of Inglewood. Contrary to standard 
practice, our community was not consulted. Our residents have the right to provide input on projects affecting our 
community.   
 
I ask the council to refer this matter back to staff.   
The community of Inglewood should be consulted before work on Inglewood land proceeds.  
 
Bill Ruderman. 

 


